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Mr. Ben Rusche
Director of Regulations
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Rusche:

Enclosed is correspondence from my constituent,
Mr. Ernest Righetti, regarding his concern about
the Diablo Canyon Power Plant. As you will note,
he feels a permit should be issued immediately on
a temporary basis, to operate the plant.

I will appreciate any information y may be
able to provide.

S 'neer ely,

R J.
b of Cong ss

RJL:cbt
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Congressman Robert Lagomarsino
House of Representatives
Washington D C 20515

May 10, 1977

Dear Bob:

I appreciate your response on the Diablo Canyon Power Plant.

Xn your letter you indicate that Mr Ben Rushe, Director of
Regulations for the Nuclear Power. Commission, advised you
that the Commission would have to work within the law of the
Statute-. before issuing any permits. .We question the value
of a law that requires nearly four years to compile adequate
information and material to issue such a license.

P G & E has requested an interim permit to
operation to meet expected power demands.
a permit should be issued immediately on a
A permit will prevent energy shortages and
test period of the plant.

e

Sincere ly

get the plant in
We feel that such
temporary basis.
allow an initial
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Ernest Righetti
Pres'ident
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